
 
NW 29TH STREET TO CLOSE TUESDAY, AUGUST 27 THROUGH THURSDAY, SEPTEMBER 13, 2024 
NW 29th Street between NW 3rd Avenue and SR 811/N Andrews Avenue, will be closed around-the-clock for speed table 
construction, beginning 9 a.m., Tuesday,  Aug. 27 through 5:30 p.m., Thursday, Aug. 29, and Sep. 13 will be used as contingency 
day if needed.  
 

Traffic will be detoured via NW 29th Street, SR 845/Powerline Road, SR 816/W Oakland Park Boulevard, SR 811/N Andrews 
Avenue, and NW 25th Street. Access to local roads and residential properties will be maintained at all times. Signage will be in 
place to assist motorists. 
 

Safety is the Department’s top priority and is embedded in all that we do. Speed tables act as artificial speed bumps, forcing 
drivers to slow down significantly. This reduction in speed helps prevent accidents and injuries, particularly for pedestrians and 

FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION  
Detour Flyer 
NW 29th Street Mobility Improvements Project 
From SR 845/NW 9th Avenue/Powerline Road to N. Andrews Avenue 
Broward County, FL 
Financial Project ID: 441573-1-52-01, 02 

FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION MISSION STATEMENT  

The mission of the Florida Department of Transportation is to provide a safe statewide transportation system that promotes the efficient  
movement of people and goods, supports the state’s economic competitiveness, prioritizes Florida’s environment and natural resources, and  

preserves the quality of life and connectedness of the state’s communities. 

PROJECT IMPROVEMENTS 
Project improvements include installing additional speed tables on NW 29th Street from NW 3rd to SR 811/N Andrews Avenue, 
widening the roadway to accommodate 4-foot bicycle lanes in each direction, constructing new sidewalks along the south side 
of the corridor, upgrading pedestrian crosswalks to countdown timers at N. Andrews Avenue, milling and resurfacing the 
roadway within the project limits, and replacing the decorative stamped concrete at the intersections of NW 7th Avenue, NW 
6th Avenue, and NW 3rd Avenue. 

Updated: 9/09/2024 

Construction Cost: $2,323,590                     Construction Start:  May 2023                       Estimated Completion: Fall  2024 

WEB & SOCIAL MEDIA  
Instagram/X: @MyFDOT_SEFL 
 

Facebook: @MyFDOTSEFL 
 

Project website: www.d4fdot.com 

CONTACT INFORMATION 

Sarely Tejeda, P.E. — FDOT Project Manager 
sarely.tejeda@dot.state.fl.us or (954) 958-7685 
 

Tapesh Sookram — FDOT Project Administrator  
tapesh.sookram@dot.state.fl.us or (954) 940-7619  
 

Daniela Silva — Community Outreach Specialist 
msilva@corradino.com or (786)-441-3088  
 

Todd DeJesus — City of Wilton Manors  
tdejesus@wiltonmanors.com or (954) 390-2105  
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